

Elizabeth Hawkes Way Maidenhead Berkshire SL6 3EQ

Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808 Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL

7 December 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians

On Tuesday 11 December 2018 we have organised a trip to take the students to Reading Shopping Centre and Christmas market. We hope this will promote independence and give students a chance to shop for any gifts for themselves or their family or friends. They will have to act appropriately in social settings and conform to rules of society whilst in public and around members of the public, which we all hope will develop their independence skills.

If you would like to send some money in for them to do some shopping then please provide money for them on the day. As we are going to be out for the day we also ask that you either supply them with a packed lunch or they will be given a packed lunch from school if they normally have school dinners. However if you would like to send them money in to get their own food whilst shopping this would be great too, this will help develop independent skills of talking to unfamiliar people and ordering their own food.

We hope to have as many of them as possible to enjoy the day with us.

Yours faithfully

Mr Gumbs Rowling Class Teacher









